
Parish Office  

 
 

The Parish Office is open 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

from 9.30am until 12noon.  

(Closed on Tuesday and 

Thursday.)  

The Sacristy will be open as 

usual from 9.30am until 11am 

Monday – Saturday & from 

9.30am – 12.30pm on Sunday. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Clonskeagh Parish   

Newsletter 

Let us remember those who are housebound and 

listening to our Parish Mass on the Parish Radio 

today! 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

“Be strong and 
take heart, all 
you who hope 
in the LORD”  
 
Psalm 1:24  

 

 

 

We extend our sympathy to the families of  

Michael Kennedy & Monica Barker  
whose funerals were held in the Church during the week. 

We prayerfully remember all who are Recently Deceased and those whose 

Anniversaries occur at this time.  

 “May they rest in peace. Amen.” 
  

 © Redemptorist Communications,  

Parish News & Announcements: 

 
Special Notice for Mass in Clonskeagh 

As and from this coming Monday, 20
th

 November, 10am Mass will be celebrated in St 

Joseph's every Monday to Saturday morning (except for funerals).   

Entrance will only be through the main church as the door at St Joseph's will be closed to 

keep out drafts and preserve the heat. 

 

Diary for this Week:                                                                               

Saturday 15 September  - 24
th

  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 6.30pm Mass  for Kevin Egan  (Anniversary)  

Sunday 16 September  - 24
th

  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 10.30am Mass  for Des Delany (Anniversary) 

Monday 17 September - 24
th 

 Week in Ordinary Time 

 10am Mass for Brenda Ross  (Recently Deceased)                                                                                                                              

Tuesday 18 September -24
th

 Week in Ordinary Time 

 10am Mass for Anne Barron (Anniversary) 

Wednesday 19 September -24
th

 Week in Ordinary Time 

 10am Mass  for Michael Kennedy (Recently Deceased)                                                                                                                              

Thursday 20 September – Ss Andrew Kim Tae-gǒn, priest, Paul Chǒng Hasang, and 

Companions, martyrs  

 10am Mass for Joe & Mary Ellen Tierney (Anniversary) 

Friday 21 September – St. Matthew, Apostle and Evangelist 

 10am Mass for Michael Kennedy (Recently Deceased) 

 Cup of Tea for all in St. Joseph’s after Mass. All welcome! 

Saturday 22 September - 24
th

 Week in Ordinary Time 

 10am Mass for Michael Kennedy (Recently Deceased) 

 

 

 

 

A FEW WORDS FROM FR. JOE……………………………… 

SVC1 was the registration plate on the little Skoda Rapid that Pope 

Francis used for his travels around Dublin. Now that he has returned to 

the Vatican the car has been donated to charity.  

Maybe you heard that Crosscare received the car from Skoda and they 

gave it to the hub in Mater DEI. This new facility on Clonliffe Road has 

transformed a building previously used for education to be a temporary 

residence for homeless families awaiting more permanent 

accommodations. When they are being moved from the hub to a new 

home they will be driven in the Pope’s car!  

Earlier this year Clonskeagh parish made their donation to Crosscare to 

give settling in packs to these families consisting of all the bits and 

pieces they might need to settle into their new place. It’s great to think 

that our packs will be in the boot of the Pope’s car.  

Please support the Crosscare collection today, it replaces Share. 
 

 

 General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

A new European Data Protection law, the General Data Protection Regulation (“GDPR”), 
was introduced on 25 May 2018.  This new law applies to any organisation, including our 
parish that manages and processes people’s personal information.  We are now working 
on ways of ensuring that what we do with your information is compliant with this new 
law.  It is a work in progress and over the next few months we will keep you informed 
through the parish website as policies are put in place.  If you have any questions about 
this please do not hesitate to contact the parish office. 
Parish Office Email: clonskeaghparishoffice@eircom.net    01- 2837948 
 

 
 

 
 

Annual Pilgrimage to Our 

Lady’s Shrine at Knock 

 

The Legion of Mary’s Annual 

Pilgrimage to Our Lady’s Shrine 

at Knock will take place on 

Sunday, 29 September 2018.   
Bus leaves from Ryan’s, Windy 

Arbour at 8.00am 

Cost: Adults €25 Children €10 

(Including morning coffee)  

To book phone Una 

0872253845 

More information is on the 

Church notice boards.  

 

 
 

The Annual Collection for CROSSCARE - the Social Care Agency of the Dublin Diocese – will be taken up at all 

Masses this weekend – 15/16 September.  

It will replace the usual SHARE Collection. CROSSCARE is involved in a wide variety  

of social projects in the Archdiocese of Dublin. Since it was founded over 70 years go CROSSCARE has continued to 

seek to redress poverty and social exclusion.  

It continues to develop new and innovative programmes and to sponsor new research to help inform policies on 

combating poverty and exclusion.  There are some information leaflets available at the back of the Church, please take 

one home with you.   

We ask you to contribute generously to this very deserving cause. Thank You. 

 
 

Faith for Life   

Faith for Life is an adult faith course designed to help you to discover more energising and 

empowering ways to live out your faith in the reality of today’s world through relationships, 

family, home, workplaces and the events of daily life.  It aims to help you to be more active, 

open, faithful, confident, trusting and willing to work for change.  The Faith for Life course 

is experienced as a journey of four ‘Movements’ inviting you to explore the call you 

received in Baptism.  The process for each weekend includes teaching, personal and group 

reflection, prayer and liturgy.  The course is run over four weekends: 6/7 October 2018, 

17/18 November 2018, 12/13 January 2019 and 23/24 February 2019.  To apply, please 

contact the Office for Evangelisation and Ecumenism at evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie   

This course has been designed and is delivered through a partnership agreement between 

the Archdioceses of Dublin and Liverpool.  Upon completion, participants will be awarded 

a Certificate of Achievement. 

mailto:evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie

